
 

 
 
 
What do Beyond the Hurt members do and what are they 
working towards? 
 
Beyond the Hurt exists to encourage social justice and equity in 
our school. It is our hope that BCSS will stay “Bully-Free” with 
the help of our club. We host anti-bullying and cultural awareness 
workshops. Our club is proud to learn about social justice and 
equity at various special events, and to bring these ideas back to 
our school.  
 
 
Where / how do I join? 
 
We meet every Wednesdays at 12:05 in Room 3040, and 
everyone is welcome. 
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